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  By distr ibution l ist   

N O T I C E  T O  S K I P P E R S  N o .  6 2 / 2 0 2 2  

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 

310, 284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation (Dz. U. /Journal 

of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, 1901, 2170 of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk 

hereby informs that:  

 

in the period from 12 November 2022 to 29 March 2023, every Wednesday from 7:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., and 

every Saturday from 3:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., and on 11 November 2022 from 12:00 noon to 12:30 p.m. 

"Walrus bathing" will take place. The place of the event will be the Brda River at km 12 + 000 (near the stairs 

on the Mill Island). 

 

Navigation regulations will be observed during the event. The water area intended for bathing will be marked 

with navigational signs specified in  fig. no. 27 in sec. VII of Appendix no. 8 to the Regulation of the Minister of 

Infrastructure of 28 April 2003 on navigation regulations on inland waterways (Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ No. 212, 

item 2072). 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with the applicable 

regulations. 

Current Notices to Skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


